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Board sets October 20 Deadline for 

Voters to Submit Application for General Election Mail-in Ballots 
 
 
Annapolis, Maryland (August 5, 2020) The Maryland State Board of Elections took key 
actions today to ensure voters can safely cast their votes in the 2020 general election. 
Pursuant to Governor Hogan’s July 8th directive, the Board will mail approximately 4 
million applications for mail-in ballots along with postage paid return envelopes to all 
registered voters in Maryland by the end of August. The Board also set October 20th as 
the deadline for voters to return their applications for a mail-in ballot. Lastly, the Board 
voted to meet again Friday, August 7th at 2 PM to consider voting locations for the 
November 3rd election.   
 


